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ALBERTA
EDUCATION

Office of the Minister
Government House Leader

August 24, 2006

Mr. Tracy James Tolman

Dear Mr. Tolman:

[ have received the July 6, 2006 decision and recommendation of the Professional Conduct
Committee of the Alberta Teachers’ Association. The committee has found you guilty of
unprofessional conduct and recommended that your teaching certificate be cancelled.

I hereby cancel your teaching authority as of the date of this letter. Please return your Alberta
Permanent Professional Teaching Certificate to the Registrar at:

Teacher Development and Certification Branch
44 Capital Boulevard

10044 — 108 Street NW

Edmonton, AB T5J 5E6

Yours truly,

Gene Zwozdesky
Minister of Education
Government House Leader

228 Legislature Building 10800 - 97 Avenue, Edmonton, Alberta Canada T5K 2B6 Telephone (780) 427-5010 Fax (780) 427-5018
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